
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Tattslotto Lucky 

Supplementary Number Draw 

 
The Club’s Tattslotto Comp Round 3 is underway - 
details of winners are -   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

  

Dates and Events for Your Diaries - 

November 18
th
  

Board Meeting 5pm in the meeting room at the Mechanics 

General Club Meeting 6.30pm at the Camp Hotel, High Street, Eaglehawk 

November 25
th
 

Club General Meeting 6.45pm – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

November 25
th
   

Club AGM And General Meeting 6.45pm – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 

www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 
Club No 18317 

ABN 18279406625 
Chartered 8th August 1966 

President – Mick Costello 0428 468 298 
Secretary – John Jones 0419 113 065 
Bulletin – Alison Bacon 0417 562 952 
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NOVEMBER 
 
Birthdays – 
1

st
 Carolyn Robinson 

3
rd

 Marj Jones 
14

th
 John Brook 

28
th
 Mick Costello 

Inductions – 
6

th
 Alison Bacon (2013) 

23
rd

 Mick Costello (2011) 
 
 

 

Round 3 – details of winners – 
12/9/2020 #6 Barry Clayton  17/10/2020 #3 Rod Hanson 
19/9/2020 #33 Mick Costello  24/10/2020 #19 Ron Payne 
26/9/2020 #14 John Jones  31/10/2020 #6 Barry Clayton 
3/10/2020 #40 Mick Costello  7/11/2020 #10 Geoff Gallagher 
10/10/2020 #3 Rod Hanson  14/11/2020 

R.I. President – Holger Knaack 
District Governor – Philip Archer 
Assistant Governor – Graeme Lynas 

 
Meeting arrangements vary week to week so 

please see below for details on the program for 
each Club meeting. 

 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477&sa=D&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3IIZfo7ixS7K0EILsSVw-b
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477&sa=D&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3IIZfo7ixS7K0EILsSVw-b
mailto:eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub


 

 

 

 

President Mick’s Report 
 

 

 
 

 

How great it was to be back to meeting face to face this week 
(my first as President), we met at the Camp Hotel as we still 
have restrictions in using the Mechanics Hall at this stage. 

Being our first meeting back we had a Fellowship night catching 
up with each other and how we have all been coping with lockdown. It was so good I 

had trouble getting control so as we could discuss some business. Well done all that attended!! 

We started off by having 1 minutes silence to 
reflect on Australians who have served in the 
Armed Services. 

Brian Fitzpatrick presented his vision for our 
proposal for the development of the Lightning Hill 
Lookout; next step is the gain support for the 
proposal. Well done Brian on taking the initiative 
and following through with it, it is time we all get 
behind him and make it happen. 

Bunnings BBQ’s are back on and we have 
committed to doing one next Sunday 22nd 
November from 9.00 am to 4.00 pm we will be calling for volunteers. 

As part of the Centenary of Rotary in Australia we have agreed to participate in 100 acts of kindness, Ron Payne 
has agreed to keep the records of these so when you have been involved with any acts of kindness let Ron know 
so as it is recorded. 

We have received in the past week 2 resignations Roy Parker 
and Dean Pearce, you both will be sadly missed.  

In the case of Roy Parker, he was the last of our Founding 
Members so he has been a Rotary Member for 54 years, 
what an incredible commitment to our Community.  Thank 
you Roy for your service. 

Next week’s meeting we are going to the Camp Hotel again 
fellowship from 6.00pm with the meeting starting at 6.30 and we will continue the 
catching up with each other (I have got a couple of surprises line up for next week). 
Please let me know if you are going to attend Phone 0428468298 or Email 
sailawaysunshades@bigpond.com   See you there. 

Board meeting next Wednesday starting at 5.00pm at the Mechanics Hall, Board Members please get your 
reports to John by Monday.   

 
Mick Costello      
President 2020-2021 

They shall not grow old, as we that are left grow 

old. Age shall not weary them, nor the years 

condemn. At the going down of the sun and in the 

morning we will remember them.  

Laurence Binyon  

 

mailto:sailawaysunshades@bigpond.com
https://www.azquotes.com/quote/557362?ref=remembrance-day
https://www.azquotes.com/quote/557362?ref=remembrance-day
https://www.azquotes.com/quote/557362?ref=remembrance-day
https://www.azquotes.com/quote/557362?ref=remembrance-day
https://www.azquotes.com/author/21817-Laurence_Binyon


 

 

 

      

 
 



 

 

 

 

Please share this information with your friends and family – the odds are fantastic! 



 

 

 

 

Face Masks -  

 
New batches being 
manufactured daily ! 
 
These are continuing to sell and 
raise funds for the club.  A recent 
comment indicated that we 
should prepare for these to be 
worn for many months to come. 
 
So, if it’s time you changed to a 
good high quality double 
thickness cotton face mask then 
new stock is now available by 
contacting Alison. 
 

 
alison@bendigo.com.au  
or by calling 0417 562 952 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Rotary Club Polo Shirts 

 
We currently have in stock some surplus new club 
polo shirts.  These are available for just $33.00 each 
and can be paid for and collected from Alison. 
 
1 x 2XL Polo Shirt  
2 x 3XL Polo Shirt  
1 x 5XL Polo Shirt 

 
 
 
 

 
  

mailto:alison@bendigo.com.au


 

 

 

   

 
  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


